
31.03.20 Updated information issued by The Grove Medical Centre regarding child vaccinations: 

 
We have been made aware that a segment on Good Morning Britain last 
week shared some incorrect information suggesting that the immunisation 
programme was suspended. This is NOT correct, it’s very important to 
maintain good coverage of immunisations, particularly in the childhood 
programme. 
If your child is due their vaccinations please ensure you keep the 
appointment. We have measures in place to ensure you and your child are 
kept safe. If you wish you can wait in your car until the nurse calls you in. 
Otherwise you can go straight into the blue waiting room (no need to check 
in). If you do need to cancel the appointment please ensure you rebook it as 

soon as possible 💉 
 


